
        Maysville, Mo. 

November 27, 2018 
 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison, West District Commissioner Kyle White, East District Commissioner, Garry 

McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison led all in attendance in prayer with all reciting the Pledge of Allegiance. Office 

holders and employees attended the prayer and pledge this Monday morning. Special prayers were said for patrons with 

new diagnosis of cancer and those battling health issues. 

 

The Commission welcomes any and all to the openings of their Commission meetings. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to amend the agenda changing the date of meeting from the 

26
th

 of November to this day November 27
th

 due to the Courthouse being closed because of bad weather. He also 

amended the agenda to remove Chastity w/Farmer’s Electric. East District Commission made the second and then made 

the motion to approve the agenda as amended. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. Motion 

carried. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve the minutes for meetings dated  

November 5
th

, 13
th

 and no meeting was held on the 19
th

 due to MAC Conference.  West District Commissioner Kyle 

White made the second. Motion carried. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White advised he would be attending a Tri-County Health meeting on Friday 

November 30
th

. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison advised he had a DDRJ (DeKalb Daviess Regional Jail) board meeting on 

Friday November 30
th

 he would be attending.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented CERF paperwork for the Commission to review. It was determined that CERF 

contributions would remain the same as previous years. 

 

The Calendar for 2019 was reviewed and approved. All days off remain the same as in previous years. 

 

The Courthouse will be open until Noon on Christmas Eve. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented the MAC Trust (Work Comp) report to the Commission for them to review.  

 

Sheriff Andy Clark met with the Commission to discuss Resource Officer’s, activities around the County and the hiring 

of new employees.  

 

The Commission recessed to attend a salary commission meeting where salaries were discussed for all employees. The 

Commission made no decision at this time. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White the motion to adjourn with East District Commissioner, Garry McFee making 

the second. Motion carried.  

 

The next meeting of the Commission will be December 3, 2018 at 9 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


